
February 20, 2009

DONALD J. PFuNDSTEIN
President & Managing

Director

214 N. Main Street
P.O. Box 1415

Concord, NH 03301

Ph. (603) 545-3600
Ph: (800) 528-1181
Fax: (603) 228-6204

pfundstein@gcglaw.com

HAND DELIVERED

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: DE 08-003; Revised Petition of New England Power Company dlb/a National Grid
for Licenses to Construct and/or Maintain Electric and Communication Lines Over
and Across Public Waters in the Towns of Walpole and Surry, New Hampshire

Dear Ms. Howland:

On Friday, February 13, 2009 we filed with your office the Revised Petition ofNew
England Power Company dlb/a National Grid for Licenses to Construct andJor Maintain Electric
and Communications Lines Over and Across Public Waters in the Towns of Walpole and Surry,
New Hampshire. We realize that we did not include the filing in disk format and are enclosing a
copy of said filing on the enclosed disk at this time.

DJP skr

If you should have any questions, please feel free to give me a call.

Enclosure

cc: Meredith Hatfield, Office of Consumer Advocate
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